PUBLIC NOTICE

BOROUGH OF FANWOOD
COUNTY OF UNION

The Borough of Fanwood Mayor and Council are soliciting written responses, through a
fair and open process in accordance with N.J.5.A. 19:44A-0.5, to a Request for Qualification
(“RFQ”) for the provision of an Owner Representative to Oversee the Construction of the New
Fanwood Memorial Library.

The Owner Representative will be responsible to supervise, manage and oversee the day-
to-day contract performance of the construction companies and subcontractors involved in the
construction of the new Fanwood Memorial Library to ensure efficiency and minimize any
disruption or delays to the project.

All responses shall be directed to Kathieen Holmes, Burrough Clerk at the address listed
below and must be submitted by mail, overnight courier and/or in person on or before noon,
Tuesday, October 4, 2022 at the following address:

Kathleen Holmes, Borough Clerk
Fanwood Borough Hall

75 N. Martine Avenue

Fanwood, New Jersey 07023
(908) 322-8236 x. 123.




